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Frida Kahlo Artwork - Year 6  
 

 

 
 
Attendance:  Our class with the highest attendance last week was Year 6 with an amazing 97.6%! 

Congratulations and well done. The attendance trophy was awarded to them in our celebration 

assembly.  

Headteacher Letters:  Headteacher letters this half term were awarded to 4 pupils. The staff at 

school voted for these children to receive this special commendation. Well done to Diya, for showing 

respect at all times, and to Ridhi, Shrey P and Tyler for their positive attitude to learning at all times. 

Skipping Club: We are very excited about our new Skipping Club which will begin after half term on 

Tuesday the 27th of February. Skipping Henry is an experienced skipping coach who has worked in 

many schools in Leicester and Leicestershire. There are a few places left. If you are interested, please 

contact the school office to sign up. 

World Book Day: On Thursday the 7th of March we will be celebrating World Book Day in school. We 

are very lucky to have the author Steve Skidmore visiting us that day to deliver an assembly and 

workshops to inspire our budding writers. Other activities include a ‘design a bookmark’ 

competition. For further details, please look out for the World Book Day letter which will be emailed 

out to you 

Class Photos:  A date for your diary- Class photos will be taken on Friday the 8th of March 
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Maternity Leave: It has finally come to the time to bid a fond farewell to Mrs. Colman. Her last day 

at school is today. She will be starting her maternity leave. We wish her all the best and look forward 

to meeting her bundle of joy. Please do join us in wishing her well.  

Welcome Back: Miss Ravat will be returning from her maternity leave after February half term. She 

will be working with Year 5. We look forward to her return. 

Coombs Catering: Our new catering contractors started with us on the 1st of October. In order to 

gather parental feedback so they can deliver an even better catering provision for our children, 

Coombs ask if you would kindly complete the parent survey via the following link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Hallam98  

Communication: We have a school calendar on our website to inform you of any upcoming events - 

https://www.hallamfields.org.uk/news-events/events/. We also use Twitter to share photos of the 

children’s learning in school. EYFS and Year 1 classes will be sharing their news and learning via the 

Tapestry platform. Please check your child’s photo permissions on BEEHIVE. We will only publish 

photos of those children for whom permission has been granted. 

Wishing you a restful half term break, 

Mrs. Sultana and the staff at Hallam Fields. 
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